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Our School Council have asked that we 
raise some funds to support the home-
less charity BACKUP Northwest, by 
holding a  ‘dress as a superhero’ day on 
8 October. Children can come to school 
on that day dressed as their favourite 
superhero for a donation of £1. 
 
We don’t expect you to go out and 
spend money on a shop bought outfit, 
here are some suggestions that may 
help you create your own: 
 
Capes can be made from fabric or crepe 
paper. Masks can be made from card, felt 
or foam and elastic. T shirts and leggings 
or shorts work well and designs can be 
added to T-shirts with paper or paint. 
Superhero boots can be made by using 
shoes and cardboard round the legs. Green 
body paint and some shading makes the 
Hulk. 
 

Heroes Against Homeless—Friday 8 October 

Tues 28 Sept Y2 Poetry workshop 
Fri 1 Oct  National Poetry Day 
Mon 4 Oct  EYFS/Y1 Music Workshops  
Tues 5 Oct  Y2/Y4 Music Workshops 
Fri 8 Oct  Heroes Against Homelessness 
Wed 13 Oct  TAG rugby tournament 
Fri 15 Oct  Pumpkin Day (info to follow) 
W/C 18 Oct  Book fair in hall 
Tues 19 Oct  Y5 Anti-racism workshop 
Wed 20 Oct  Governor morning 
Thurs 22 Oct Y4     Anti-racism workshop 
Fri 22 Oct  School closes 3:30pm for half  
   term 
Mon 1 Nov  School re-opens for half term 2 

Dates for Your Diary 

If your child is in year 6, the 
deadline for secondary applica-
tions is Sunday 31st October. If 
you require any support with 
your application, please contact 
Ms Handley in the school office: 
Secondary school places – Bolton Council  

Secondary Applications 

 

To find out lots of useful  
information about education in 
England visit The Department for 
Education blog: 
 

The Education Hub (blog.gov.uk)  
 

The Education Hub 

BOLTON SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN CON-
TACT BOARD 
01204 337479 

REFERRAL & ASSESSMENT 
9AM-5PM 

01204 331500 
EMERGENCY DUTY TEAM (AFTER 6PM 

                  01204 337777 
http://boltonsafeguardingchildren.org.uk 

Our designated safeguarding leads are: 

     Mrs Hodge          Mr Abraham        Mrs Abraham         Mrs Hall 

Safeguarding Links 

A correction to last week’s newsletter, our Harvest 
assemblies will take place on Monday 27  
September. We will be asking for donations of non 
perishable food items which will be donated to 
Urban Outreach. Please send your contributions in 
with your child on Monday morning. Thank you so 
much to everyone who has donated so far. 

Harvest Assembly 

https://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions/secondary-school-places
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/
http://boltonsafeguardingchildren.org.uk
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This week, the wonderful children of Devonshire Road have been captivated by the incredible, funny 
and talented poet, Dom Berry. He has made quite a splash with his performances and workshops 
throughout the week and will have worked with all year groups by Tuesday 28th, helping the prepa-
ration for our annual poetry competition on Friday 1 October! Keep an eye on our social media for 
performances and links to the poet our children have enjoyed working with so much. We are hoping 
to have some of Dom Berry’s books available for you to buy at our Book fair next month.  

https://flapjackpress.co.uk/products/dommy-b  

Celebrating Poetry at Devonshire Road 

This week we welcome Layla to Y6C, we hope 
you are settling in well at Devonshire Road and 
making lots of new friends. 

 

Welcome to Devonshire Road Primary School 

Year 3 have been exploring timbre with glockenspiels this week, 
trying different grips and beater holding styles to create sounds. We 
found that holding our beaters loosely and bouncing them helped to 
create a bright, ringing sound ! 

Year 3 Music 

https://flapjackpress.co.uk/products/dommy-b
https://twitter.com/hashtag/glockenspiels?src=hashtag_click
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This week in Y4, we looked at how to stay safe on different devices. We named our own Superhero who was in 
charge of a certain app. The 

This Week in Year 4 

Year 2 had some special  
visitors to school this 
week. Alldays Farm 
brought in lots of their 
farm animals to meet the 
children. The class learnt 
lots of information about 
the animals– such as what 
their babies are called and 
what they like to eat. They 
also got chance to stroke 
and groom the animals.  

Year 2 Farm Visit 
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Peggy E    EYFS    For doing very well at recognising the weather of autumn.  

Deacon E   EYFS For excellent listening and tidying up extremely well. 

Safa M       (Y1S) Safa you have been a super mathematician and can now find ‘one less’ with numbers all the way to  

   100! 

Zain P      (Y1G) Zain, you have been amazing in phonics and have been carefully segmenting your words to spell them  

   correctly. Well done! 

Haadi M   (Y2C) For always putting in a big effort with all of his learning in class. #bethebestyoucanbe 

Maryam E (Y2N) For a fantastic piece of writing this week. Your handwriting is beautiful. Sentences are fantastic. Overall  

   an amazing writer! 
Olivia W   (Y3A) For making a wonderful effort to come up with her own lines of poetry. I was very impressed!  

Aaliyah S   (Y3I)   For always showing a fabulous, wonderful attitude for learning in school, with the most exemplary  

   manners I have ever seen! 

Yusuf H   (Y4HB)  Incredible—your focus in maths has been amazing all week! 

Shamaiel A (Y4W) For using your knowledge on our new vocabulary and using it in context! 

Zaynah M  (Y5D)  For carefully following instructions to create a wonderful monoprint of her house drawing in our art  

   lesson. 

Abdullah H (Y5M)   For his hard-working attitude, resilience and patience. Keep it up Abdullah!  

Aisha K (Y6B) For showing a secure understanding of multi-step problems and working at a good pace in lessons.  

Penny G (Y6C)  For showing amazing pace in her work, getting all work completed in every lesson. 
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This week, we wished a very 
happy birthday to Mrs Ingram 
who celebrated her 30th  on 

Thursday. We hope she enjoys 
a wonderful celebration this 

weekend. 

A special ‘big’ birthday! 

The following children celebrated their birthdays this week . 
We hope you all had a wonderful time. 

Fatima A (EYFS) 
Abdur Rahman D (Y2C) 

Saqlain H (Y4HB) 
Aiza A (EYFS) 

Mohammad Akif R (EYFS) 
Nimra K (Y2N) 

Muluba M (Y2N) 
Aryan M (EYFS) 

Miriam D (Y6B) 
Charlotte E (EYFS) 

Amir R (Y6C) 

Birthday Wishes 

Well done to all the children who have 
launched their academic year with bronze 
reading awards: 

Yusha, Peggy and Deacon (EYFS) 
Lily-Mai and Taylor (Y1G) 

Jack P, Noor H and Hugo W (Y1S) 
Wen Hao, Abu Bakr, Dua Fatima,  

Armaan and Sara A (Y2C) 
Safah Noor, Mohammedismail, Jake, 
Maryam, Veer, Autumn, Lucas and  

Ahmad (Y2N) 

Superhero Readers 

Our autumn term book 
fair will be held in the 
school hall from Monday 
18 October until Friday 
22 October. This is always 
a popular event with our 
children, make sure you 
keep a note in your diary! 


